
KAPLAN News

Study Period 5 commences on August 31 with the opportunity to complete a bridging course 
or GDFP subject before year end. We understand that some advisers have been waiting until 
things return to normal or they are back in the office; however without any certainty around 
this, why not take this opportunity to commence studies to meet the FASEA Education 
Standard, or complete another subject in your FASEA education pathway before the end of 
2020. 
 
Completion of the FASEA approved FPC002B Ethics and Professionalism in Financial 
Advice subject is also a great way to prepare for the FASEA exam, covering one of the three 
examinable areas of the FASEA Code of Ethics, for those who have not already sat the exam. 
 
Kaplan has a number of support offerings in Study Period 5 to assist advisers to continue their 
Education Pathways whilst in many cases working from home: 

•	 4 weeks early access for Study period 5 learning resources from August 3
•	 2 weeks early access to the first assessment task from August 17
•	 Live webinars for Bridging courses to support and embed the learning
•	 One on one tutoring available for students who are seeking more clarification on 

assessments, to resolve any issues, or discuss certain theories and concepts in more detail
•	 Study groups to support advisers to foster a stronger sense of community and mutual 

support when many students are isolated and WFH
•	 A complimentary Kaplan Adviser Practice exam enrolment for all students who enrol in 

a FASEA postgraduate pathway subject in Study Period 5 (this can be sat at home using 
ProctorU supervision)

 
Also this is the last study period a supplementary assessment will be made available for those 
who complete all subject assessments however do not pass the subject (achieving between 
30-49% result for the subject), and a complimentary re-enrolment if the adviser is still not 
successful in passing the subject.


